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Deferrals (Student Side) 
 
Students must answer the behavioral health questions from their original application in order 
to defer to a new term. An email with a link to the questions will be sent automatically after 
the department submits a deferral eform in Atlas. 
 

Subject of Email: Student Confirmation: Graduate Department 
To: <student email on file> 
From: ois@iu.edu 

 
Sometimes these emails end up in a student’s junk folder. Please direct students to look for 
this email in all folders and to make ois@iu.edu a safe sender. 
 
Student must: 

• Open the email 
• Click on the link inside and log in with provided information 
• Answer the questions and submit 
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